
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   City Council 

 
FROM:  Richard Berrios, City Attorney 

 
THROUGH:  Carly A. Fabien, Deputy City Attorney 
 

DATE:   November 25, 2024 
 

RE:   Request to Table Items – 2024-1177  
 
 

Esteemed Council Members,  
 

It is being requested that the City Council table item 2024-1177 on the December 2, 
2024, agenda, which is currently scheduled for first reading.  The reason for this 

request is that the Lessee, Crown Castle, agent for New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC, 
has yet to provide the City with comments to the proposed lease.  Until such time, 
the lease in question is not finalized and therefore is not properly before the Council 

for consideration.  Our office is recommending tabling the item to a date uncertain 
and we will coordinate with the City Clerk for republication of the ordinance when 

appropriate.       
 
 

Thank you.  
 

 
cc: City Clerk 
 City Manager 

 Public Works  
   

 
 
 
 


